
Eagle Banner 

CONCORDIA LUTHERAN SCHOOL 
8500 Durand Avenue, Sturtevant WI 53177 

Office: 884-0991 
Fax Number:  833-0322 

Email:  concordia@wi.rr.com       
Website: www.concordialutheranschool.net 

 

October 21, 2015 
Our Mission: Bringing Christ and excellence in 

academics to our children for life and forever. 

 

A NOTE: Families which requested their newsletter 

in email form will no longer receive a paper copy!  

 

IMPORTANT DATES COMING UP: 

*Wednesday, October 21
st
 

 – Lunch orders due 

*Thursday, October 22
nd 

 - K, 1, & 3 Trip to Todd Wehr Theater 

 - THRILLING THURS. (This is FAB   

               FRIDAY being held on Thursday.) 

 - SOAR Enrichment, K – 3/3:50 – 5 pm 

*Friday, October 23rd  

 - Early Release, 1:30 p.m. 

 - End of 1
st
 Qtr/ Records Day 

*Monday, October 28
th

  

 - SOAR Enrichment, Gr. 4 & 5/3:50 – 5 pm 

*Tuesday, October 27
th

  

 - SOAR Enrichment, Gr. 6 - 8/3:50 – 5 pm 

 - Rocky Rococo Dine & Donate Nite, 4-8pm 

*Wednesday, Oct. 28
th

  

– Progress Reports issued 

- Last day to bring in PB & J 

*Thursday, October 29
th

 
 

 - NOON DISMISSAL 

 - Student Led Conferences, 12 – 8 p.m. 

- NO SOAR due to conferences 

*Friday, Oct. 30
th

  

            - Student Led Conferences, 8 a.m.–2 p.m. 

        - NO SCHOOL 

PLANNING TO ATTEND?? Pentecost Lutheran 

Church’s Craft Fair (2213 Coolidge Avenue) is this 

Saturday, October 24
th

 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

Come hungry, a tasty lunch will be served by the 

youth group. A bake sale will offer to-go options or 

dessert following your lunch! These crafters will help 

you get a head start on your holiday shopping. Before 

heading home check out the plant sale to test out your 

green thumb!  

PARENT-TEACHER & STUDENT LED 

CONFERENCES are scheduled for next Thursday, 

October 29
th

 (beginning at NOON) and throughout 

the day on Friday, October 30
th

. Today you are 

receiving a note from your child’s teacher notifying 

you of your appointment time. Please remember, 

students in grades 1-8 are to come with their 

parent to the conference!  

 

EARLY RELEASE THIS FRIDAY As noted on 

the October calendar, school dismisses on Friday, 

October 23rd at 1:30 p.m. for grades PK – 8.  Please 

contact the school office to let us know if your 

child will be using After School Care.  

 

CHILD CARE IS AVAILABLE for the upcoming 

conference days of Thursday, October 29
th

 and 

Friday, October 30
th 

providing there is sufficient 

need.  It is essential that you contact the school office 

to sign up for this care, however.  Child care is 

available until 6:15 p.m. on both days.  

 

PAID POSITION Concordia Lutheran School is 

seeking an additional After School Care supervisor 

from 3:45 – 5:00 p.m. daily.  Applicants must be 18 

years of age and have a high school diploma.  Hourly 

pay is $8.25.  To discuss the position and apply, 

please contact the school office at 262-884-0991.  

 

ROCKY ROCOCO & CONCORDIA have teamed 

up! Enjoy a delicious dinner with family, friends, and 

classmates on Tues. Oct. 27
th
 from 4 – 8 p.m. Present 

one of the vouchers on the attached flyer and 15% 

of your purchase will be donated to the school. Don’t 

forget your flyer! We hope to see you there! 
 

 

SPIRITWEAR ORDERS will be sent home with 

your child as soon as they arrive.  The orders are 

currently at the printers and will be bagged and 

released soon. Thanks for your patience! 

 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR APPLICATION  

Letters regarding participation in the after school 

enrichment program were accompanied by an 

application for the program.   Please return this 

agreement allowing your child to receive this 

additional assistance.  Take note of the scheduled 

days for participants: 

 Mondays: Grades 4 and 5 

 Tuesdays: Grades 6, 7, and 8 

 Thursdays: Grades K, 1, 2 and 3 

Soar is held from 3:50 – 5:00 p.m. on these days. 

 

FREE FLU SHOTS FOR CHILDREN are 

available on Friday, October 30
th
 from 2:00 – 4:00 

p.m. at Memorial Hall (South Entrances) 72 – 7
th
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Street, Racine WI 53403.  This service is provided by 

the Central Racine County Health Department 

service. See today’s flyer for more information.  

 

BRAVO & THANK YOU to all the students and 

parents who participated in our first Concordia 

Sunday at Living Hope.  Your support of our school 

in this way is greatly appreciated! 

 

ACADEMIC BOWL Come on out and cheer on our 

Quiz Bowl teams and support our Spelling Bee 

participants from grades 5 – 8 at the RLHS Academic 

Bowl on Saturday, November 21
st
 between the 

hours of 9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. Our students in 

those grades will have poetry on display for you to 

view also! Exciting Airplane Toss Contest and Paper 

Tower Building Contests will be going on as well.  

 
 

CONGRATUALTIONS SEVENTH GRADE! 

These students will be receiving a certificate for a 

FREE item of their choice at the next Fab Food! 

Why? Their class brought in 28 lbs. of cans this 

month, topping all the others. Please continue to send 

your cans the first week of each month. 

 

CALLING FOR PEANUT BUTTER & JELLY 

Please help our hunger-relief efforts by donating 

peanut butter and/or jelly and placing it in the 

designated bins here at school. (No glass jars, please.) 

Last year we collected a total of 207 pounds of PB & 

J for this cause. An all-time Concordia high was 

collected in 2006 when we brought in 323 pounds. 

We can top that!  Our collection runs through 

October 28
th

.  Each child donating will receive a 

voucher for a buy one get one free ticket to the 

Milwaukee Bucks game on the official PB& J 

Challenge Recognition Night on Saturday, December 

5th vs. the New York Knicks or an alternate game. 

(Limit one voucher per student.)  Please join us in 

helping others by giving! 

 

SCIENCE FAIR COMING SOON Please be sure 

to review the information that has come home to help 

you assist your child in preparing for this event.  ALL 

students in grades 4 – 8 will submit an individual 

project. Preschool through 3
rd

 grade students will 

work on a project with their class to be included. 

Mark your calendars now to come to Science Fair 

Night to applaud their hard work on Thurs. Nov. 19
th
. 

 

 

NOVEMBER SCRIP DATES Our next Scrip order 

will be placed on Monday, November 2nd. Other 

order dates will include Nov. 16 and Nov. 30
th

. Start 

stocking up now for Black Friday! Please have all 

paper and online orders placed with payment by 10 

a.m. on the dates listed above.  

 

EAGLE AWARDS were presented today to the 

following students for demonstrating outstanding 

Christian character during the month of 

September: Gabriel Eberhardt, Elina Cihler, Luke 

Reinhardt, Isabella Lisowski, Christina Harmann, 

Zoey Song, Preston Harris, Sebastian Rivera, Regan 

Welch, Addeline Edumunds, Emma Stanke, Ashleigh 

Moseler, and Skyler Golon.  Congratulations to these 

individuals!   

 

THINK PINK Students and staff are encouraged to 

wear the color pink each of the Wednesdays 

remaining in October.  As we do we are supporting 

with our color and prayers all who are battling breast 

cancer, but especially the mother of our sixth grade 

teacher, Miss Brandt. We also remember the 

SURVIVORS of this disease. May our Almighty God 

lift up all whose lives have been touched! 

 

GETTING READY FOR THE FALL FEST!!  We 

look forward to sharing the day with you on 

Saturday, November 7
th 

from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

The day will be filled with food, friendship and FUN!  

There will be carnival-type games and prizes, 

inflatables, a silent auction, a cake walk, and yummy 

lunch options for you to choose from. It’s a great day 

to share together! 

 

A TISKET, A TASKET…LET’S FILL A CLASS 

BASKET!! A basket has been placed in each 

classroom which students can help fill.  These 

baskets will be a part of the auction at the Fall Fest. 

You can donate to your child’s basket through 

November 5
th
.  Please send items that follow the 

theme for your child’s grade: 

Preschool “Bake This”  

Kindergarten “Yummy Smells”  

1
st
 grade “Comfy and Cozy”  

2
nd

 Grade “Family Fun Night”  

3
rd

 Grade “Handyman”  

4
th

 Grade “Arts and Crafts”  

5
th

 “House Beautiful”  

6
th

 Grade “Snack Attack” 

7
th

 & 8
th

 Grade “We Love Wisconsin”  

For suggestions on items to include, please consult 

the Class Sponsored Basket sheet sent home 

previously.  Be creative! 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN ATHLETICS?? 

The volleyball season has come to end.  Special 



thanks go out to Mrs. Kim Dexter, Mr. Dan Moore 

and McKenzie Moore for coaching and leading our 

young ladies. We truly appreciate you! 

 

Please plan to attend the Parent/Player Pizza Party & 

Volleyball Scrimmage on Monday, October 26
th

 

from 6 – 8 p.m.  All players are reminded to bring 

their uniforms for turn in on that date.  

 

 

****************************************** 

NEED A RETREAT BEFORE THE 

HOLIDAYS? WALCAMP – Outdoor Ministries and 

Retreat Center in Kingston, Illinois has provided 

Concordia with information on fall and winter 

retreats available.  Stop by the office if you are 

interested in more information. 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW for 

Wednesday, November 25…Twas the night before 

Thanksgiving and all through Concordia...everyone 

was dining at Georgie Porgies!  It’s a Dine & Donate 

night from 4 – 9 p.m. where 10% of ALL SALES 

will be donated to Concordia.  AND….If sales reach 

$2000 during that time, 15% will be donated!! So rest 

before the big day and let someone else do the 

cooking.  Don’t forget to take home some custard for 

the pie!! 

 

OCTOBER IS Pastor Appreciation Month! Have 

you thanked your Pastor lately for what he does for 

you and your church?  Here’s your little reminder.  

Expensive gifts are not required. Sometimes just a 

little appreciation can make someone’s entire day! 
 

 

CHAPEL OFFERINGS Our offerings for the 

reminder of the month will continue to be directed 

towards sending off school supply kits through 

Lutheran World Relief. Our goal for this project is 

$600.00. Last week we collected $72.21 bringing the 

total thus far to $522.58. We appreciate your help! 

 

A VERSE TO REMEMBER Bear ye one another’s 

burdens, and so fulfill the law of Christ. 

                                  ~ Galatians 6:2  KJV 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: Your heart is 

happiest when it is beating for others. 

          ~ Author Unknown 

 

 

 

 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 

RLHS Open House for prospective students is set 

for Sunday, October 25, from 12 – 2 p.m.  Tour the 

school, meet the teachers and receive your 

application materials for the 2016 -17 school year.  

Please contact the Admissions Office at 637-6538 or 

sdrummond@RacineLutheran.org. 

 

Shadow Days have begun! Please contact the 

Admissions Office at 637-6538 or 

sdrummond@RacineLutheran.org to reserve your 

child’s special day at RLHS! 

 

Please “Like” Racine Lutheran High School 

Admissions on Facebook. Keep up on the latest new, 

photos, and fun! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Stop and take note of the beautiful leaves 

changing color and falling to the earth.  

Take in the wonder that our Creator has 

given us to enjoy! 
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